
Meeting Notice 

SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF BARBER EXAMINERS 

 

The South Dakota Board of Barber Examiners will hold a meeting on Monday, March 21, 2022, 

in Rapid City, South Dakota for the purpose of conducting State Board examinations: 

 

8:30 a.m. MDT – SD Barber College, 1601 Cambell St., Ste 1 

 

When the meeting is called to order, the Board will be going into Executive Session to 

administer State Board examinations to candidates for barber licensing. No regular business will 

be conducted at this meeting. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bradi Stampe at 605.773.6193 or email 

bradi.stampe@state.sd.us 


